
Archived Items from 

“Community News” 

(In no particular order) 

 

Commissioners' WORK SESSION regarding OWL 

CANYON CORRIDOR 

Posted on September 30, 2012 - 11:05am 

10:00 am, Monday, Oct. 1, 2012, Larimer County Commissioner's Office, Larimer County Courthouse, 

Oak and Howes Streets, Fort Collins:  WORK SESSION regarding OWL CANYON CORRIDOR.  Come to 

ANNUAL MEETING on Saturday, Nov. 3 at 10 am to hear Commissioner Gaiter and County Staff 

update the community on the status of the Owl Canyon Corridor next phases - through the Weaver 

Ranch and possibilities for the future. 

Dark Skies 

Posted on May 2, 2012 - 10:13pm 

Voluntary improvements in down-lighting, adding switches to night lights, and awareness of light 

intrusion on others was to be the focus of this group – no meetings were held; however, it did lead to 

the Night Skies over Waverly suggestion. 

 

Results of Waverly/Buckeye Public Meeting on 

January 25, 2012 

Posted on May 2, 2012 - 10:10pm 

Results of Waverly/Buckeye Meeting on January 25, 2012 regarding the formation of a 

task force to study the need for representation at the County level for this area: based on 

the information received, the Board of County Commissioners decided not to take any 

further action at this time. Follow these links to review the official results released by 

the Commissioners’ office. 



Download:  

waverly__comments_emailed__redact.docx 

Download:  

Waverly_email_Data_sent_final_as_presented_22712.pdf 

 

State Stewardship Trust applications 

Posted on May 2, 2012 - 10:09pm 

State Stewardship Trust applications for Sections 16 and 36 (often called school sections) were 

submitted in 2011 to reduce the likelihood of their being sold for development rather than providing 

grass for area producers and other values for the community. The State Land Board thanked us for 

the applications but approval was denied. 

 

Net Zero Committee 

Posted on May 2, 2012 - 10:07pm 

This committee was to provide information to Waverly residents about ways they could increase the 

energy efficiency of their homes through energy audits, use during non-peak rate times, etc. as well 

as explore possibilities for a community based energy generation project. Any resident’s participation 

would be strictly voluntary. The committee was discontinued due to insufficient interest among 

committee members at this time. 
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